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At the Senior Advisory Council meeting on March 7, 2022 the council

voted unanimously to recommend that the Board of Trustees appoint

Roseann Failla, Jan Gross and Karen Law to a two-year term on the

Senior Advisory Council. The term would be from June 2022 - June

2024. If you have any further questions/ please feel free to contact me

at 248-698-2394.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathy Gordinear- Director


